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July 10, 2012

RE: DEFECTIVE IFTA DECALS - MAN(TOSA

As first noted in January 2012! Manitoba is experiencing quality issues with some of the 2012
lnternationa Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) decals ssued to Manitoba based carriers. The red on
the defective decas is peelng and fading, resultng in the decals becoming whiten colour. The
decal nL.’ber rnrna:-is vsible.

We are NOT issuing replacement decals unless the decal number is no longer visible. If

this is the case, the decals will be replaced.

Please distribute this notice to your Law Enforcement personnel. We are requesting that
Manitoba based carriers in possession of a 2012 IFTA licence not be penalized for defective

decals. We have had instances where Manitoba carriers have been fined andfor refused entry

into an IFTA jurisdiction because the decals were white. In these instances, the decal number

was still visible.

Shoud you have any questions regardhg this issue, pease contact our office at 204-945-6444

during business hours (Monday to Friday — 8:33 am to 4:30 pm. CST).

Thank you.

Sincereiy,

Leanne Tsai, CA
Manitoba IFTA Commissioner


